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 6th  -  

13th -  

20th -  

27th -  

  
             
6th  - Erin Othrow,  
Community Education  
Coordinator with The Arc 
Fox Cities 

13th - Chris Vander Heyden, 
MJSD Superintendent on his 
plans for the school district 

20th -  Tom Towner of  
Dryhootch Fox Valley will 
speak on his group’s efforts 
to help veterans 

 

 
Waverly Beach 

N8770 Fire Lane 1 

Menasha, WI 54952 

Wednesday’s at Noon 

Greeter/Invocation 

Program Events 

Happy Thanksgiving! 

Meeting Location 

New Rotary Website 

Check out our club’s new website at http://portal.clubrunner.ca/8007/ 

This new website has enhanced features waiting for us to make the most 

of them.  Questions about the new website?  Contact our webmaster, 

Aaron Zemlock at Zemlock@gmail.com 

A Message from the Newsletter Editor 

Hi.  I will be publishing a monthly newsletter for our Rotary club members.  I 

will try to distribute it at the meeting before the next month, so you can use 

it to remind  

yourself to pick up students, be at Waverley in time to act as greater, or pre-

pare an invocation.  As you can see, I didn’t have the greeter and invoca-

tion information for this onth, but my hope is that future newsletters will! 

If you have something to contribute to this newsletter — about Rotary, 

about your business, or anything else you want the group to know — please 

send me an email message and I will get it in.  Your contributions will make 

this newsletter relevant and informative. 

—Vicki Lenz 

Do you have something for this newsletter? 

Send an email message to lenz.vicki@gmail.com 

Bring a Friend  to Lunch:  November 13 

All club members are encouraged to bring along a  friend or associate to 

lunch on Wednesday, November 13.   

Bring along someone who you think would make a great Rotarian. 

We hope to see many guests that day.  Guests’ lunches will be paid for by 

the club.   
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Do you miss George  

Baumeister at Rotary 

lunches?  Send him an email 

message and let him know 

you’re thinking of him: 

 

         geolid@aol.com 
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Job Opportunities at the Neenah-Menasha YMCA 
 
The Neenah-Menasha YMCA is currently seeking applicants for Lead 
and Assistant Teachers for our Before and After School Programs.  
Hours are approximately from 6:15-8:00 AM and 2:45-5:30 PM at one of 
seven Neenah Elementary Schools.   
 
We are also looking for potential Building Supervisors with hours from 
6:00-10:00 PM on weekdays and 11:00 AM-6:00 PM on weekends.   
 
Applicants for both positions must be at least 18 years of age and can 
contact the Neenah-Menasha YMCA Member Services Desk or visit 
www.ymcafoxcities.org for a Job Application. 

 

A Cherokee elder is teaching his grandson about life: 
 

“A fight is going on inside me, he said to the boy. It is a terrible fight and 

it is between two wolves.  
 

One is evil - he is anger, envy, sorrow, regret, greed, arrogance, self-

pity, guilt, resentment, inferiority, lies, false pride, superiority, and ego.  
 

The other is good - he is joy, peace, love, hope, serenity, humility, kind-

ness, benevolence, empathy, generosity, truth, compassion, and faith.  
 

This same fight is going on inside you - and  inside every other person, 

too.”  
 

The boy thought about it for a minute and then asked his  grandfather, 

“Which wolf will win?” 
 

The elder replied, “The one you feed.” 

                                                                  —American Indian Proverb 

Student Pickup 

Menasha High School   St. Mary’s High School 

11/13 - Aaron Zemlock  11/06 - Marcia Erdman 

11/27 - Vicki Lenz         11/13 - Jack Fry 

Veterans Day Ceremony 
 

Veterans of Foreign Wars Post 2126 will conduct a ceremony in front of 

the Menasha library on Monday morning, November 11, at 10:45 am. to 

commemorate Veterans Day.  The public is invited.  Songs will be  

performed by St. Mary Grade School students.   

Stay afterward and check out the library’s November art display wall 

featured the  Final Bridge project by Menasha resident and veteran 

Steve Conto, who connected Wisconsin’s veterans on the Vietnam  

Memorial Wall with their final resting places. 

http://www.ymcafoxcities.org

